

Great and Little Shelford C E (A) Primary School,

Church Street, Great Shelford, Cambridge, CB22 5EL

'From Knowledge Wisdom Flows'

Headteacher: Mr. Chris Grey PGCE, MEd

Tel: 01223 843107 Fax: 01223 841441

office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk www.shelfordschool.org.uk

Friday 7th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

I have been delighted to welcome the children back to Shelford School for their first two days as we commence our new academic year. I hope that you and your families enjoyed a peaceful and restful summer, taking the opportunity to appreciate the wonderful sunny weather!

Over the past two days, I have very much enjoyed seeing how well the children have settled into their new classes. As always, a new academic year brings change. This year we welcome Miss Nairac, who joins us as our Year 4 teacher. We also welcome Mrs. Marshall and Mrs. Page, who join us as casual Teaching Assistants.

I would like to thank all of the children, parents, staff and governors for making me feel so welcome in joining the school this September. I very much look forward to meeting you over the coming weeks. One opportunity for this, and a date for the diary, is the **Meet the Teacher Evening** on **Thursday 20**th **September** at **7:30pm**.

Our normal weekly newsletter will resume next week. In the meantime, I wish you all the best for the term ahead.

Mr. Chris Grey Headteacher

